From: Foxholes and Butterwick Parish Council

Sent: 06 September 2018 08:32

To: Development Management <development.management@ryedale.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application

Morning
Planning application ref: 18/00839/MFUL was discussed by the parish council.

Whilst there were no overall objections to the application, there were concerns raised on the
increased use of a narrow country road by heavy goods vehicles travelling to & from the farm.

Regards
Audrey Adnitt
Clerk to Foxholes with Butterwick Parish Council



